
Ravelston Park – Representation 062 

From: Fiona Dill <REDACTED> 
Sent: 29 April 2022 15:32 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Support for Community Asset Transfer - Blackhall Community Trust/Blackhall 
Nursery/Ravelston Park  
 
I am writing to indicate my support for the above asset transfer. As a member of the blackhall 
community I believe that this transfer should go ahead and that it is of benefit to the whole 
community.  
 
My address is REDACTED 
 
Many thanks  
 
Fiona Dill  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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